WESTLAND IRRIGATION DISTRICT

Special Board Meeting
March 9, 2018

The Special Telephonic Meeting of the Westland Irrigation District Board of Directors
was held Friday, March 9, 2018.

Board members on the call were Chairman Bob Levy, Justin Terry, and Jack Bellinger.
Others on the call were General Manager Mike Wick.

Chairman Levy called the meeting to order at 9 a.m.

The purpose of the meeting was to review and approve the manager evaluation form.
Chairman Levy asked if there were any final edits to the proposed form; there were
none. Director Bellinger moved to approve the form; Director Terry seconded. Motion

passed by unanimous vote.

The board is to complete the form, then send to district legal counsel who will compile
the forms.

With no other business before the board the meeting was adjourned at 9:05 a.m.
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